Weekly News - Friday 10th May 2019

Year 4

Dear Parents & Carers.

This week, we have been very lucky to have 'Bounce Theatre' visit us. The children learned about the NHS through storytelling, drama and personal reflection. The children then celebrated the NHS's 70th birthday by creating some fantastic birthday cards. These will be part of an exhibition later on in the year.

Yew class had their first swimming session this week at the Kingfisher. They were assessed on ability so that instructors could put them into suitable groups. Larch class also enjoyed their second session of swimming! It is fantastic to see how much resilience the children are showing!

In English, the children have continued to write their diary entries from the point of view of 'Tashi' in 'Cloud Tea Monkeys'. They have been using prepositional phrases and time adverbials.

In Maths we have continued our work on decimals, focusing on hundredths and making a whole.

Enjoy your weekend!

Year 4 Team ©

Home Learning Reminder

Please ensure that children are practicing their spellings and times tables regularly during the week. Don't forget to keep reading ©

This week we have sent home Maths homework on dividing a 1 or 2 digit number by 10 or 100. This is due in on Wednesday.



Date Reminders

Wellness week

W/C 20th May

Sports Day

24th May

Swimming:

Chestnut – Monday 13th May Yew-Tuesday 14th May Larch- Wednesday 15th May

Please ensure to be at the Kingfisher pool for 9am on the days that you are swimming.

Announcements